Dear Hope Chest.

May 2024

Ganibaldi Grade School is
grateful for your continued
Support. Themk you for your
donations! they are helping
our school, our students; +
our community. We appreciate
you!.
Ashley Carn, Family Resource
Loordinator

IMPACT UPDATE

GARIBALDI GRADE SCHOOL & HOPE CHEST MAY 2024

FUNDING:

Garibaldi Grade School has been receiving monthly \$100 checks from Hope Chest since Winter 2024.

This money has allowed us to support our students and families by purchasing items to assist with their well being and help them meet their basic needs.

IMPACT:

With that money, GGS has been able to:

*Purchase backpacks for students

*Purchase food to send home on Fridays for families who struggle with food insecurity

*Purchase nutritious snacks

*Refill our hygiene closet with our most needed



